From: Roger F Hewitt <rfhewitt@redhawkannarbor.com>
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2021 2:17 PM

To: Frost, Christopher <CFrost@aZgov.org>

Cc: Beaudry, Jacqueline <lBeaudry@a2gov.org>

Subject: RE: LOCC resignation

You don't often get email from rthewitt@redhawkannarbor.com. Leamn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize i

Hello Chris,
Yes, after | believe 18 years on the Commission, | think it is time to turn the duties over to the next generation. | really appreciate the e

Thanks,
Roger Hewitt

From: Frost, Christopher <CFrost@aZgov.orgs>

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 12:45 PM

To: Roger F Hewitt <rfhewitt@redhawkannarbor.com>
Cc: Beaudry, Jacqueline <lBeaudry@a2gov.org>
Subject: LOCC resignation

Roger,
At our last meeting, you mentioned your intention to resign from the LOCC. Please respond to this email confirming you wish to resign

Thanks for your many years of service on the LOCC. It has been a pleasure working with you.

Christopher M. Frost (he/him} | Senior Assistant City Attommey
City of Ann Arbor - 301 E. Huron St. - Ann Arbor, MI 45104
734.794.6186 Direct | 734.794.6170 Office | |

CONFIDENTIALITY MOTICE: This email and attachments are for the use of the intended recipient only and may be legally privileged or confidential. Ple




e source of this email and know the content is safe.

xcellent work you have done organizing and moving the commission work forward.

effective immediately and the City Clerk will notify City Council.

ase note that any disclosure is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by reply email and delete all copies of this emai




and attachments. Thank you.




